
 
 

Washoe County Advisory Board to Manage Wildlife 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

 
PURSUANT TO NRS 241.020, THIS NOTICE HAS BEEN POSTED AT THE FOLLOWING 
LOCATIONS: Nevada Department of Wildlife (1100 Valley Road); Washoe County Library - Main 
Branch (301 South Center Street); Washoe County Administration (1001 East Ninth Street); Reno 
City Hall (One East First Street); Sparks City Hall (431 Prater Way).  
This agenda has also been posted on the Washoe County web site at: 

http://www.washoecounty.us/csd/all_boards_committees/nv_wildlife_commissioners/index.php  

The NDOW (Nevada Department of Wildlife) website at: 
http://www.ndow.org/Public_Meetings/County_Advisory_Boards/Washoe/    

This notice may also be found on the State of Nevada Public Notice website at: https://notice.nv.gov 

 

The August 4, 2016, 
meeting of the Washoe 
County Advisory Board 
to Manage Wildlife has 
been cancelled.   

MEMBERS 
Sean Shea, Chair 
Michelle Spencer, Secretary 
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